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September 2023

31st Year Anniversary: Company Anniversary Greetings

Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd. (Location: Miyoshi City, Aichi Prefecture,
President: Toshihiko Kudo) celebrated its 31st anniversary this year
and held a commemorative ceremony at its head office.

We, Shintec Hozumi Co., Ltd., celebrated our 31st anniversary in September 2023.

We would like to take this opportunity to express our heartfelt
gratitude to all of our customers, suppliers, all related companies,
as well as our employees and their families for their support.

As a company that continues to grow, based our vision of

"Move the Future with Robotics", we will once again raise awareness

of how we conduct our business with sincerity so that we can contribute
to our customers as well as focus on building a strong company.

All of our employees will continue to work wholeheartedly so that we can
continue to be a company that is loved by everyone many years to come.

We truly appreciate your continued support.
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